Residents of West Pittston please be advised that the recent realighment and
construction at corner of Exeter Ave. and bridge was done to make it safer for
pedestrians to cross at this intersection. Prior to this adjustment the span of road
that a pedestrian had to cross was a much greater length then it is now. The
improvements include enhanced street lighting. These improvements have
contributed to a make the intersection more pedestrian friendly and West
Pittston a more walkable community. The importance of it and what we all want
as a community is to keep walkways and crosswalks pedestrian safe.



